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November 9, 2010
Re: Proposed Amendments to the Truck and Bus Regulation

Board Members,

I would like to make a suggestion regarding “Credits for Early PM Retrofits”. 

Section 6A, Credits for Early PM Retrofits, states: “Fleets that have already installed a PM filter or install them prior to July 2011 would be able to treat another vehicle as compliant until 2017”. 

It is my suggestion that fleets that purchase a new or used vehicle equipped with a PM filter should also be eligible for this early PM credit and treat another vehicle as compliant until 2017, assuming the vehicle being replaced will be retired and removed from service. 
In essence, a vehicle will be put into service with PM reduction. Whether this PM reduction is achieved with a Retrofit PM filter or a replacement vehicle should have no bearing on the fleet receiving the early retrofit credit.

Thank you for your consideration,

Clyde Stires

Emissions Consultant
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